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Gail Hunter

From: Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 27, 2024 5:05 PM
To: Gail Hunter
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  - [*Suspicious URL*] FW: Today's meeting at Gordon College

Gail – I believe this email chain represents the balance of the email communications with Gordon College 
representatives.  In addition, as discussed at a TF meeting, I received a call from Mr. Imming in response to my most 
recent email wherein Mr. Imming indicated that his team was working on a response to my most recent email.  Thanks, 
Denny 
 

From: Chris Imming <Chris.Imming@gordon.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 8:03 PM 
To: Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com> 
Subject: Re: Today's meeting at Gordon College 
 
Denny,   
 
Happy to provide an update. What is the best number to reach you at? 
 
Thanks, 
Chris Imming 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 

On Jan 18, 2024, at 12:02 PM, Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com> wrote: 

  
** CAUTION: External Email: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe.** 

 
Hi Chris – I am back in town.  The Task Force Committee is under increased pressure to identify 
specific sites to include in its recommendations to the Select Board.  You need to let me know 
whether Gordon College is in or out on the proposal I made in our December 13 meeting.  Time is 
now of the essence.  Regards, Denny 
  

From: Denison Hall  
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Chris Imming <Chris.Imming@gordon.edu> 
Subject: RE: Today's meeting at Gordon College 
  
Hi Chris – Wishing you and your family a Happy and prosperous New Year.  I wanted to check in and 
let you know I will be out of town on business from Jan 12 returning late on Jan 17.  I think we left the 
Dec 13 meeting with the idea we would talk again in mid-January.  On my end, the Task Force is 
getting pressure to identify specific sites which the Town of Manchester will submit to the Executive 
Office of Housing and Livable Communities to comply with Chapter 40A.  Where are you in your 
process?  Regards, Denny Hall 
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From: Chris Imming <Chris.Imming@gordon.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Denison Hall <dhall@hallinv.com> 
Subject: Today's meeting at Gordon College 
  
Denny, 
  
Today we will be meeting in the Lane Student Center. The easiest parking lot to use is our AJ Chapel 
parking lot which is the second entrance on the right side of the road when approaching campus from 
Route 128. My cell phone is 978-473-9863. 
  
https://www.gordon.edu/map 
  
Thanks, 
  
Christopher Imming 
Senior Director of Campus Planning 
Environmental Health and Safety Officer 
Gordon College 
255 Grapevine Road 
Wenham, MA 01984 
(978) 867-4919 
  
This e-mail may contain confidential information with respect to Gordon College. It is intended solely for the named recipient(s) 
listed above and should be maintained in strictest confidence. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender.  
  
  


